
From: Trish Spencer
To: City Clerk
Subject: Fwd: FW: Airplane Loan
Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 6:21:36 PM
Attachments: image001.png

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Jennifer Ott <jott@alamedaca.gov>
Date: Sep 30, 2024 12:56 PM
Subject: FW: Airplane Loan
To: Trish Spencer <tspencer@alamedaca.gov>
Cc: Abby Thorne-Lyman <athornelyman@alamedaca.gov>

Hello Trish:

Abby confirmed that we have received an estimate of $10,000 to clean the planes and
$85,000 to repaint. While cleaning is semi-regular (annually at most), repainting would only
occur as needed to restore them.

 

Thanks,

Jen

 

Jennifer Ott

City Manager

City of Alameda

jott@alamedaca.gov

c: (510) 867-8237
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